

20th June 2011

Mr Peter Lloyd New Grove Farm, Trellech Road Monmouthshire NP25 4AF

Dear Peter,

Raglan Music Festival 2011

On behalf of the Festival Committee, can I take this opportunity to thank you very much for your support and assistance with this year's Raglan Music Festival. Without the support of a large number of individuals, businesses, venues and performers, the annual Festival would never have started or become so regular a part of the village's summer schedule.

Feedback on all aspects of the Festival have once again been universally positive with notable highlights being 10cc appearing at Raglan Castle, the popular children's workshops at the school, sell-out performances including The Take That Experience at the Beaufort and The Three Other Tenors at St Cadoc's Church.

The Festival committee and extended team are holding a wrap up meeting at the end of the month to determine areas where we can make the event even more successful, and to take on board any suggestions for next year. The committee would of course welcome any feedback you would care to give, and a more formalised review of the event will be presented at the Festival's AGM in September.

Finally we would like to re-iterate that all profits generated from this year's Festival are fed back into future Raglan Festival events to ensure that the event is sustainable and is maintained as one of the highlights of Raglan's calendar.

Once again thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely

Raglan Music Festival Committee

PS Hope you both enjoyed this year's Festival